
From: Walker-Arnott, Edward   
Sent: 03 March 2023 09:53 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  
Subject: Application No.S62A/2022/011:Land East of Pelham substation,Maggots End,Manuden-
Pelham Spring Solar Farm 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
  
I live at  This is not close to the proposed 
development but I know the area very well having walked through it and round it for over 40 years. 
  
I strongly object to this proposal. 
  

1. Good agricultural land should only be taken out of production (in real terms, permanently) in 
exceptional circumstances. There are none here. 

2. The damage to the character and beauty of the countryside will be substantial and 
irremediable. 

3. The traffic flows in the construction of the solar farm will be dangerous and damaging. 
  
Yours faithfully 
  
E.I.Walker-Arnott 
 




